
From: don house [mailto:dhouse@nwark.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 10:53 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: CAFOs in the Buffalo watershed 

 

Doug Szenher 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

Public Outreach & Assistance Division 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I want to lend my support to the ban on CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed. I have spent 30 years 

hiking, canoeing and photographing along that amazing river. There is a reason that it was protected as 

America's only National River - it is unlike any other place on earth. Please do not allow any large scale 

confined animal operations to be permitted into that watershed. To take chances with the Buffalo 

would be criminal at best. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don House 

 

 

Don House 

House Photoworks 

donhousephotoworks.com 

donhouse-djh.blogspot.com 

 

 

http://donhousephotoworks.com/
http://donhouse-djh.blogspot.com/

